
UPCOMING
EVENTS

Apr. 19 Learning
Quest

Apr. 29-May 1
Chi State
Convention

May 14 Joint
Installation of
Officers

Birthdays

March 14
Lynn Lysko

March 17
Anice Beary

March 23
Ardis Bashaw

March 26
Valerie Spencer

March 28
Betty Harrell

Potato Fest

When: Tuesday, March 8 at 5:30 P.M.
Where: Standiford Place,
3420 Shawnee Drive, Modesto
Contact Person: Nina Rossiter 521-7000

If it’s March, it must be Potato Fest time once again! Please join
your Eta Mu sisters in piling on the fixings atop steaming baked
potatoes just as the leprechauns do it in the old country. May all
your baked potatoes be “práta plúrach*”!

There will be a short business meeting at 5:30 followed by dinner.
Hostesses for this event will be Nina Rossiter, Betty Harrell, Valerie
Spencer, Andrea Bynum, Roberta Bica, and Janice Chan.

*floury potatoes
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Reminder:
Our Eta Mu sister Susan Neufeld will be honored by the Literacy Network of Stanislaus
County. She will receive the Jean and Clyde Dunlap Award for outstanding
contributions to the cause of literacy. The Literacy Network Luncheon is Friday, March 4,
11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m. at the Family Life Pavilion of CrossPoint Church (formerly First Baptist
Church), 1301 12th Street, Modesto. Cost for the luncheon and materials is $25. To
register, please email the Stanislaus Partners in Education secretary, Debbie Ruiz, at
spie@thevision.net or call her at 238-1766.

LIFE Fundraiser

Please support the LIFE Foundation’s Fundraiser by buying books at Barnes and Noble
from Sunday, March 6, 2016 to Friday, March 26, 2016. Barnes and Noble will donate a
portion of the cost of each book to the LIFE Foundation. Your purchase will support the
LIFE Foundation Grants.

Please use the ID code #11741097 in the store or online.

Happy reading. Kathleen

Chi State Convention
Registration for the Chi State Convention, Double Tree By Hilton, Fresno, is due by
Sunday, April 10, 2016. This year registration is to be completed online and the
registration form and check to be mailed. Please contact Kathleen Heinzinger if you
need help with the registration. Her number is 572-3420. To date Pat, Trudi and Kathleen
will be attending. With the convention so close to Modesto, it is a wonderful
opportunity to meet DKG sisters from throughout California, participate in wonderful
workshops and hear excellent speakers.


